



CD15/13739

May Banh
Planning Officer – Infrastructure
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

Notice of Exhibition – New Education Building at Wenona School (SSD6952)

Dear Ms. Banh

Thank you for your correspondence dated 29 July 2015 seeking comments from Transport for NSW on the subject development.

It is understood that Roads and Maritime Services will provide a separate response to the development application.

It is suggested that the following issues be resolved by including appropriate conditions of consent:

Green Travel Plan

It is suggested that the proponent should clearly detail measures to promote travel choices that support the achievement of State Plan targets in a sustainable travel plan. A sustainable travel plan should be produced prior to the issuing of a construction certificate.

Construction Traffic Management Plan

25/8/15

Prior to the commencement of any works on the site, a detailed site specific Construction Traffic Management Plan (CTMP) should be prepared by a suitably qualified person and submitted to the Principal Certifying Authority (PCA). The plan should be prepared in consultation with and agreed to by TfNSW, Roads and Maritime and North Sydney Council.

For further information please contact Mr. Tim Dewey, Senior Transport Planner on 8202 2188 or tim.dewey@transport.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely

Mark Ozinga

Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development

Department of Planning Received

2 8 AUG 2015

Scanning Room